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Subject: Improving oral health in [Your Town/District]
Dear [Candidate’s Name],
I am writing to you as a concerned resident of [Your Town/District] and a supporter of the Oral Health Foundation. It has become increasingly clear that oral health, both locally and nationally, is not receiving the attention it deserves. With the upcoming general election, we have a critical opportunity to address this issue head-on.
The Oral Health Foundation has developed a comprehensive manifesto titled ‘Prevention, care, education: A people’s manifesto for improved oral health in the UK.’ This document outlines practical and impactful policies that can significantly improve oral health care for our community and the nation at large.
Some key proposals include:
· Reforming NHS dental contracts with a focus on prevention.
· Implementing nationwide water fluoridation programmes.
· Establishing revitalised oral health promotion teams.
· Introducing enhanced toothbrushing programmes in schools.
Oral health is a vital component of overall well-being and should be a priority for the next government, regardless of the election outcome. I believe that by working together, we can make substantial improvements in this area.
I would like to invite you to discuss these issues further. The Oral Health Foundation would also be delighted to join any discussions to highlight areas of improvement for oral health within the [Your Town/District] area.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and hope we can collaborate on making oral health a priority.
Sincerely, [Your Name] [Your Contact Information]
